2022 City of Dillingham and Curyung
Tribal Council
Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan

Our community is launching an effort known as
the 2022 Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation
Plan. Over the next few months, we will work
with a consultant to assess risks posed by
natural disasters and develop strategies to
protect life and property in Dillingham from
future hazard events.

Hazards addressed in our plan include the
following:

Climate Change

Earthquake

Erosion

Flooding

Permafrost Degradation
Severe Weather
Wildfire

Volcano

Once our plan is completed and approved by
FEMA, our community will be eligible to apply for
and receive certain types of nonemergency
disaster assistance, including funding for
mitigation projects identified in our plan.

To learn more about hazard mitigation planning,
please visit: https://www.fema.gov/emergency-
managers/risk-management/hazard-mitigation-

planning

To learn more about our plan, please contact
Jessica Evans at jessica.evans@aecom.com,
Courtenay Carty at tribaladmin@curyung.com,
or Patty Buholm at planner@dillinghamak.us.
We will provide an update once a draft plan is
developed.




